
UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

18th APRIL 
8-9pm Virtual PTA Meeting 

 

3rd MAY 
1-3pm PTA Meeting at School 

 

6th MAY  
Open Day and Mad Hatters Tea Party 

from 3:30pm onwards 
 

23rd MAY 
8-9pm Virtual PTA Meeting 

 

24th MAY  
Sports Day Supported by PTA events 

 
 

The current PTA members have been working together for over a year now, and we are thrilled 

to inform you that we have raised over £2,000!! We have many exciting projects and plans 

for 2024 that we look forward to updating you on to raise more funds. All money raised will be 

invested back into the school to enhance the school experience for all students, such as the 

recent purchase of the wood used by 6th Form to create some fab new benches for the outside 

area now Spring is on its way. 

 

The PTA are launching a Pre-Loved Uniform Shop, selling second hand uniform 

which will raise valuable funds for the school, is kinder to the environment by 

reducing uniform waste, and helps those in need. Pre-loved uniform sales will be 

held at events throughout the school year, such as the upcoming SPORTS DAY.  

All donations of school uniform will be appreciated, so if you have any 

uniform items that you no longer need please hand them in to the school office.   
   

 

Welcome to our ALL NEW  
PTA Newsletter which we aim to 

bring to you each term to keep  
you in the know about our activity 

and how your PTA contributions  
are being used to make a difference 

at our school. 

Mad Hatter Madness!! 
This year following the school Open Day, on  
Monday 6th May, all students will be invited  
to a PTA Mad Hatter themed Tea Party in  
the Marquee from 3:30pm for Primary  
and 4:00pm for Secondary School.  
Primary will be creating Mad Hat  
centre pieces, and ALL students will be  
invited for drinks and cakes as well as  
some Mad Hatter fun. 
We will be asking Parents for an optional  
£5 donation to cover the cost of the Tea Party,  
which we are hosting to provide an  
opportunity for all the students to get  
together and enjoy the afternoon. Please look out for 

an INVITATION arriving in your inbox shortly, along 

with how to make a donation. If you are also able to 
help out at the event then please contact us. 

Sports Day 2024 
SPORTS DAY is taking place on Friday 24th May, all 

students will be taking part. 
The PTA will be supporting at the event and will also 

have some activities for you to get involved with to raise 

money for future events – we will be hosting a RAFFLE 
and you will also have an opportunity to get involved in 

the launch of our all new 100 CLUB. 

For £2 per month (£24 for the year) your number will be 
entered into the lucky draw each month to win the top 

prize – look out for further information coming soon 

pta.maryhare@google.com please contact us if you would like to get involved, or have suggestions for the PTA 
 

Who are the PTA? 

All the news you 

need… to be in 

the know!  
MARCH 2024 ISSUE 1 

Calling all Pre-Loved Uniform 

mailto:pta.maryhare@google.com

